
FERRY RESERVATIONS 

 

Reservations are highly recommended on the San Juan Island ferry 

runs. 

Reservations should be made as early as possible to insure that you will 

arrive at your scheduled meeting with your transportation to Turn Point 

Light Station. Reservations are released on the following schedule: 

30% at 2 months prior to your sailing date 

30% at 2 weeks prior to your sailing date 

30% at 2 days prior to your sailing date 

10% available on sailing date for vehicles without reservations 

If reservations are full, wait for the next release of reservations. 

The following is the link to the reservation website: 

https://secureapps.wsdot.wa.gov/Ferries/Reservations/Vehicle/default.aspx 

Notes:  

1. Even though the website says reservations can be made after 7:00 

am (PST)/ 8:00 PDT, experience shows that it could be slightly 

earlier. 

2. There is a $19 reservation charge but it won’t be assessed unless 

you don’t use it. 

 


